
Mr. Winkle’s adorable little film BIG TOP WINKLE,
will premiere SUNDAY, OCTOBER 8th from 2:30 - 3:15

p.m. at the Los Angeles County Museum of Art as part

of the International Children’s Film Festival. (ask for

Program #8). Availability of seats is on a first-come,

first-served basis, so be sure to arrive early or buy

your tickets in advance (ordering info below). There will

be a second screening the following Saturday, October

14th at 6 p.m., but in a much smaller theatre (Program “M”) with extremely limited

seating, so we encourage you to attend the first screening on the 8th). Big Top Winkle

is truly a film for all ages, so bring friends and the kids and make day of it: The festival

offers dozens of other unique new films to see—from shorts to feature length—as well

as workshops for children! Tickets for each program are only $4.00 for kids and $5.00

for adults if purchased at the museum box office. Discounted day and weekend passes

are also available. For more information on the festival itself including film descriptions

and screening times, visit www.lachildrensfilm.org. For advance reservations, call LACMA

at (323) 853-6010 or visit www.lacma.org. If you have any questions feel free to call

the Mr. Winkle headquarters at (626) 398-1275 or visit www.mrwinkle.com. For those

of you wondering if Big Top Winkle is available on DVD, it won’t be for quite some time.

See you at the movies! 

http://www.lachildrensfilm.org
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